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A Message from the Chair

I hope everyone was able to connect with family and friends over the holidays as well as get
some well-deserved down time.     

As we approach the New Year, I see a bright future ahead for the WGC.  We have dramatically
grown our membership over the past two years, thus expanding our impact on women, families,
and children in Harford County.  I am excited by the potential of the new board candidates who
start their term in January.  And we also have a number of talented board members who have
decided to extend their service through the next board term.  This includes me.  I have decided
to remain on as Chair so that we can identify and mentor a Vice Chair who will be ready for a
seamless transition of leadership at the end of the next two years.     

Keep your eyes out for a calendar invite in early January for our members-only General
Membership meeting, where we will vote in the new executive board for the 2023-2025 term and
provide a circle update. 

I wish everyone a happy and healthy New Year!

Donna Kreis, Chair

There’s Still Time to Renew, Join, or Donate!

It’s not too late to renew your 2022 WGC membership. Renew, join, give the gift of membership,
or make a donation in honor or memory of a special someone. Membership fees and donations


